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August 18, 2017

Franklin Township Board of Education
Franklin Township School

226 Quakertown Road

Quakertown, NJ 08868

Dear Franklin Township Board of Education and Dr. Fredericks,

This letter serves as official notification of my retirement from Franklin Township School.
My last day of attendance will be November 30, 2017, with my retirement beginning
December 1, 2017.

| thank you for the opportunity to serve your school for over 17 years. | have always
enjoyed teaching 6-8 grade math and Algebra 1. | am proud of our students, past and
present, and their good test scores reflect their hard work and eagerness to learn. My
goal was to always make positive contributions to our school, and create a love for
mathematics from our students.

Though | am looking forward to retirement, 1 will miss Franklin because | will be leaving
an amazing group of educators, along with a supportive community and school board
who have given me the opportunity to educate their children.

| am willing to help in any way to make the transition as smooth és possible. This
includes assisting in recruiting and training my replacement.

| wish you and the students at Franklin Township School all the best in the years to
come. Thank you again, for the privilege of teaching your children.

Sincerely,

Lenore Tigue
Mathematics teacher
Franklin Township School
2000-2017



